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in the face of increasing intolerance. In tandem, antiSemitism and other forms of discrimination cause many on
the continent to feel unwelcome in their European homes.
Akbar Ahmed, an internationally renowned Islamic
scholar, traveled across Europe over the course of four
years with his team of researchers and interviewed
Muslims and non-Muslims from all walks of life to
investigate questions of Islam, immigration, and
identity. They spoke with some of Europe’s most
prominent figures, including presidents and prime
ministers, archbishops, chief rabbis, grand muftis,
heads of right-wing parties, and everyday Europeans from
a variety of backgrounds. Their findings reveal a story
of the place of Islam in European history and
civilization that is more interwoven and complex than
the reader might imagine, while exposing both the
misunderstandings and the opportunities for Europe and
its Muslim communities to improve their relationship.
Along with an analysis of what has gone wrong and why,
this urgent study, the fourth in a quartet examining
relations between the West and the Muslim world,
features recommendations for promoting integration and
pluralism in the twenty-first century.
Ma’am Darling: 99 Glimpses of Princess Margaret Craig
Brown 2017-09-21 The funny and tragic, bestselling
biography of The Queen’s sister, Princess Margaret,
perfect for fans of Netflix’s The Crown. A GUARDIAN BOOK
OF THE YEAR • A TIMES BOOK OF THE YEAR • A DAILY MAIL
BOOK OF THE YEAR ‘I honked so loudly the man sitting
next to me dropped his sandwich’ Observer
Glimpses of Lehi's Jerusalem John Woodland Welch 2004
Imagine Jerusalem around 600 BC, the world of Lehi,
Sariah, Laban, Zoram, Josiah, and Jeremiah. How did
people live? What motivated them? And what eventually
destroyed their city? The answers to such questions
foster better understanding of the prophetic words of
Lehi, Nephi, and Jacob in the Book of Mormon. Much of
that era was lost forever when Jerusalem met its
prophesied fate and was destroyed by the Babylonians.
The Temple of Solomon and the city walls were torn down,
buildings burned, treasuries looted, people killed or
deported, records lost or destroyed, and certain
religious beliefs changed or extinguished. Glimpses of
Lehi's Jerusalem offers modern readers a vivid look at
revealing events in a crucial quarter century in world
history.
A Bunch of Old Letters Written Mostly to Jawaharlal
Nehru and Some Written by Him 1960
History of the Twentieth Century Martin Gilbert
2014-06-05 A chronological compilation of twentiethcentury world events in one volume—from the acclaimed
historian and biographer of Winston Churchill. The
twentieth century has been one of the most unique in
human history. It has seen the rise of some of
humanity’s most important advances to date, as well as
many of its most violent and terrifying wars. This is a
condensed version of renowned historian Martin Gilbert’s
masterful examination of the century’s history, offering
the highlights of a three-volume work that covers more
than three thousand pages. From the invention of
aviation to the rise of the Internet, and from events
and cataclysmic changes in Europe to those in Asia,
Africa, and North America, Martin examines art,
literature, war, religion, life and death, and
celebration and renewal across the globe, and throughout
this turbulent and astonishing century.
Working Robert A Caro 2019-04-25 Robert A. Caro is one
of the most acclaimed writers of his generation, whose
landmark biographies are widely hailed as masterpieces.
This is the captivating account of his life as a writer,
describing the sometimes staggering lengths to which he
has gone in order to produce his books and offering
priceless insights into the craft of non-fiction

Uncontrollable Women Nan Sloane 2022-01-27
Uncontrollable Women is a history of radical, reformist
and revolutionary women between the outbreak of the
French Revolution in 1789 and the passing of the Great
Reform Act in 1832. Very few of them are well-known
today; some were unknown even in their own day. All of
them contributed something to the world we now inhabit.
At a time when women were supposed to leave politics to
men they spoke, wrote, marched, organised, asked
questions, challenged power structures, sometimes went
to prison and even died. History has not usually been
kind to them, and they have frequently been pushed into
asides or footnotes, dismissed as secondary, or spoken
over, for, or through by men and sometimes other women.
In this book, they take centre stage in both their own
stories and those of others, and in doing so bring
different voices to the more familiar accounts of the
period. These women and many others played a part in
developing political ideas and freedoms as we know them
today, and some fought battles which still remain to be
won or raised questions that are still unresolved. These
are their stories.
Nehru on World History Jawaharlal Nehru 1960
The History of the World in Bite-Sized Chunks Emma
Marriott 2012-09-20 History is a rich, varied and
fascinating subject, so it's rare to find the whole lot
in one book ... until now. The History of the World in
Bite-Sized Chunks pulls it all together, from the
world's earliest civilizations in 3500 BC to the
founding of the United Nations in 1945, passing by the
likes of Charlemagne, the Ottoman Empire and the Crimean
War, to name a few. Here's your chance to introduce
yourself to the full spectrum of world history, and
discover just how the modern world came to be.
About Time David Rooney 2021-06-10 'An utterly dazzling
book, the best piece of history I have read for a long
time' Jerry Brotton, author of A History of the World in
Twelve Maps 'Not merely an horologist's delight, but an
ingenious meditation on the nature and symbolism of
time-keeping itself' Richard Holmes The measurement of
time has always been essential to human civilization,
from early Roman sundials to the advent of GPS. But
while we have one eye on the time every day, are we
aware of the power clocks have given governments,
military leaders and business owners, and how they have
shaped our lives and our world? In this spectacularly
far-reaching book, David Rooney narrates a history of
timekeeping and civilization in twelve concise chapters.
Over their course, we meet the most epochal inventions
in horological history, from medieval water clocks to
Renaissance hourglasses, and from stock-exchange
timestamps to satellites in Earth's orbit. We discover
how clocks have helped people navigate the globe and
build empires, but also, on occasion, taken us to the
brink of destruction. This is the story of time, and the
story of time is the story of us.
Journey into Europe Akbar Ahmed 2018-02-27 An
unprecedented, richly, detailed, and clear-eyed
exploration of Islam in European history and
civilization Tensions over Islam were escalating in
Europe even before 9/11. Since then, repeated episodes
of terrorism together with the refugee crisis have
dramatically increased the divide between the majority
population and Muslim communities, pushing the debate
well beyond concerns over language and female dress.
Meanwhile, the parallel rise of right-wing, nationalist
political parties throughout the continent, often
espousing anti-Muslim rhetoric, has shaken the
foundation of the European Union to its very core. Many
Europeans see Islam as an alien, even barbaric force
that threatens to overwhelm them and their societies.
Muslims, by contrast, struggle to find a place in Europe
glimpses-of-world-history-review
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writing, be it the pursuit of truth, the writer's
process, the art of interviewing or the creation of
literature. Including several of Caro's most famous
speeches and interviews as well as new material, this is
the self-portrait of a man who knows the meaning and
importance of great story-telling - and, like all his
books, is an utterly riveting example of that too.
Houses of Power Simon Thurley 2017-04-20 'Excellent . .
. Fresh, learned, readable and full of life' Dan Jones,
Mail on Sunday Houses of Power is the result of Simon
Thurley's thirty years of research, picking through
architectural digs, and examining financial accounts,
original plans and drawings to reconstruct the great
Tudor houses and understand how these monarchs shaped
their lives. ________ What was it like to live as a
royal Tudor? Why were their residences built as they
were and what went on inside their walls? Who slept
where and with who? Who chose the furnishings? And what
were their passions? ________ The Tudors ruled through
the day, throughout the night, in the bath, in bed and
in the saddle. Their palaces were genuine power houses the nerve-centre of military operations, the boardroom
for all executive decisions and the core of
international politics. Far more than simply an
architectural history - a study of private life as well
as politics, diplomacy and court - it gives an entirely
new and remarkable insight into the Tudor world.
Toward a Global Middle Ages Bryan C. Keene 2019-09-03
This important and overdue book examines illuminated
manuscripts and other book arts of the Global Middle
Ages. Illuminated manuscripts and illustrated or
decorated books—like today’s museums—preserve a rich
array of information about how premodern peoples
conceived of and perceived the world, its many cultures,
and everyone’s place in it. Often a Eurocentric field of
study, manuscripts are prisms through which we can
glimpse the interconnected global history of humanity.
Toward a Global Middle Ages is the first publication to
examine decorated books produced across the globe during
the period traditionally known as medieval. Through
essays and case studies, the volume’s multidisciplinary
contributors expand the historiography, chronology, and
geography of manuscript studies to embrace a diversity
of objects, individuals, narratives, and materials from
Africa, Asia, Australasia, and the Americas—an approach
that both engages with and contributes to the emerging
field of scholarly inquiry known as the Global Middle
Ages. Featuring 160 color illustrations, this wideranging and provocative collection is intended for all
who are interested in engaging in a dialogue about how
books and other textual objects contributed to worldmaking strategies from about 400 to 1600.
Contemporary World History (Eng Edn) Arjun Dev 2009
Glimpses of World History Jawaharlal Nehru 2004 On New
Year'S Day, 1931, Jawaharlal Nehru Began A Remarkable
Series Of Letters On The History Of The World To His
Daughter, Indira, Then Thirteen Years Old. Over The Next
Thirty Months, Nehru Wrote Nearly Two Hundred Letters In
This Series, Which Were Later Published As Glimpses Of
World History. With Its Panoramic Sweep And Its Gripping
Narrative Flow, All The More Remarkable For Being
Written In Prison Where Nehru Had No Recourse To
Reference Books Or A Library, Glimpses Of World History
Covers The Rise And Fall Of Empires And Civilizations
From Greece And Rome To China And West Asia; Great
Figures Such As Ashoka And Genghis Khan, Gandhi And
Lenin; Wars And Revolutions, Democracies And
Dictatorships. An Enduring Classic, This Book Is
Dazzling Testimony To The Breadth Of Nehru'S World View,
His Grasp Of The Lessons Of History, And Of The Forces
And Personalities That Shape It.
Just My Type Simon Garfield 2010-10-21 Just My Type is
not just a font book, but a book of stories. About how
Helvetica and Comic Sans took over the world. About why
Barack Obama opted for Gotham, while Amy Winehouse found
her soul in 30s Art Deco. About the great originators of
type, from Baskerville to Zapf, or people like Neville
Brody who threw out the rulebook, or Margaret Calvert,
who invented the motorway signs that are used from
Watford Gap to Abu Dhabi. About the pivotal moment when
fonts left the world of Letraset and were loaded onto
computers ... and typefaces became something we realised
we all have an opinion about. As the Sunday Times review
put it, the book is 'a kind of Eats, Shoots and Leaves
for letters, revealing the extent to which fonts are not
only shaped by but also define the world in which we
live.' This edition is available with both black and
glimpses-of-world-history-review

silver covers.
Jawaharlal Nehru Jawaharlal Nehru Memorial Fund 1983
Pictorial biography.
The Discovery of India Jawaharlal Nehru 1960
The History of the World in Fifty Dogs Mackenzi Lee
2019-10-15 Illustrated stories about dogs that knew how
to sit, stay, and witness history—from the loyal
Greyfriars Bobby to Lizzie Borden’s Boston Terriers.
Most dog lovers know Fido and Laika, but how about
Martha, Paul McCartney’s Old English Sheepdog? Or
Peritas, Alexander the Great’s trusted canine companion?
As long as there have been humans, those humans have had
beloved companions—their dogs. From the ancient
Egyptians mummifying their pups, to the Indian legend of
the king who refused to enter the afterlife unless his
dog was allowed there too, to the modern meme and
popularity of terms like the corgi sploot, humans are
undeniably obsessed with their dogs. Told in short,
illustrated essays that are interspersed with both
historical and canine factoids, The History of the World
in Fifty Dogs brings to life some of history’s most
memorable moments through the stories of the dogs that
saw them happen.
India and the World Jawaharlal Nehru 2018-08-15
Jawaharlal Nehru's writings, throughout his life, have
exhibited a deep interest in global affairs and India's
place in the world. He was aware that a nation is never
truly independent and that to really progress as a
country, it is important for India to make a mark within
world politics. In his correspondence with chief
ministers and other cabinet ministers, Nehru would write
about the decolonization processes in other parts of the
world, of lessons India could learn from different
nations, of possible ways to enable cooperation and
resist the established power structures of international
politics, while also explaining his core foreign policy.
With 'India and the World', Nehru provides an
interesting—and surprisingly relevant—perspective on how
India could stand up to international superpowers. Read
on.
The Oxford History of the Biblical World Michael D.
Coogan 2001-06-07 In this impressive volume, leading
scholars offer compelling glimpses into the biblical
world, the world in which prophets, poets, sages, and
historians created one of our most important texts--the
Bible. For more than a century, archaeologists have been
unearthing the tombs, temples, texts, and artifacts of
the ancient Near East and the Mediterranean world. Using
new approaches, contemporary scholars have begun to
synthesize this material with the biblical traditions.
The Oxford History of the Biblical World incorporates
the best of this scholarship, and in chronologically
ordered chapters presents the reader with a readable and
integrated study of the history, art, architecture,
languages, literatures, and religion of biblical Israel
and early Judaism and Christianity in their larger
cultural contexts. The authors also examine such issues
as the roles of women, the tensions between urban and
rural settings, royal and kinship social structures, and
official and popular religions of the region.
Understanding the biblical world is a vital part of
understanding the Bible. Broad, authoritative, and
engaging, The Oxford History of the Biblical World will
illuminate for any reader the ancient world from which
the Bible emerged.
Animation: A World History Giannalberto Bendazzi
2015-10-23 A continuation of 1994’s groundbreaking
Cartoons, Giannalberto Bendazzi’s Animation: A World
History is the largest, deepest, most comprehensive text
of its kind, based on the idea that animation is an art
form that deserves its own place in scholarship.
Bendazzi delves beyond just Disney, offering readers
glimpses into the animation of Russia, Africa, Latin
America, and other often-neglected areas and introducing
over fifty previously undiscovered artists. Full of
first-hand, never before investigated, and elsewhere
unavailable information, Animation: A World History
encompasses the history of animation production on every
continent over the span of three centuries. Volume II
delves into the decades following the Golden Age, an
uncertain time when television series were overshadowing
feature films, art was heavily influenced by the Cold
War, and new technologies began to emerge that
threatened the traditional methods of animation. Take
part in the turmoil of the 1950s through 90s as American
animation began to lose its momentum and the advent of
television created a global interest in the art form.
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With a wealth of new research, hundreds of photographs
and film stills, and an easy-to-navigate organization,
this book is essential reading for all serious students
of animation history. Key Features Over 200 high quality
head shots and film stills to add visual reference to
your research Detailed information on hundreds of neverbefore researched animators and films Coverage of
animation from more than 90 countries and every major
region of the world Chronological and geographical
organization for quick access to the information you’re
looking for
Asia and Western Dominance Kavalam Madhava Panikkar 1969
Glimpses of World History- 2 Jawaharlal Nehru 2015-02-12
Nehru's view of world history scintillates here. In his
autobiography, Toward Freedom, Jawaharlal Nehru,
describes the landmarks in the Indian Freedom Struggle.
In this volume, while in jail in 1934, he writes 196
letters to his daughter Indira, which provide a panorama
of world history- all without any access to a reference
library. Truly mesmerizing stuff.
The Story of China Michael Wood 2020-09-03 'A learned,
wise, wonderfully written single volume history of a
civilisation that I knew I should know more about' Tom
Holland 'Masterful and engrossing...well-paced,
eminently readable and well-timed. A must-read for those
who want – and need – to know about the China of
yesterday, today and tomorrow' Peter Frankopan China’s
story is extraordinarily rich and dramatic. Now Michael
Wood, one of the UK's pre-eminent historians, brings it
all together in a major new one-volume history of China
that is essential reading for anyone who wants to
understand its burgeoning role in our world today. China
is the oldest living civilisation on earth, but its
history is still surprisingly little known in the wider
world. Michael Wood's sparkling narrative, which mingles
the grand sweep with local and personal stories, woven
together with the author’s own travel journals, is an
enthralling account of China’s 4000-year-old tradition,
taking in life stationed on the Great Wall or inside the
Forbidden City. The story is enriched with the latest
archaeological and documentary discoveries;
correspondence and court cases going back to the Qin and
Han dynasties; family letters from soldiers in the reallife Terracotta Army; stories from Silk Road merchants
and Buddhist travellers, along with memoirs and diaries
of emperors, poets and peasants. In the modern era, the
book is full of new insights, with the electrifying
manifestos of the feminist revolutionaries Qiu Jin and
He Zhen, extraordinary eye-witness accounts of the
Japanese invasion, the Great Famine and the Cultural
Revolution under Chairman Mao, and fascinating newly
published sources for the great turning points in
China’s modern history, including the Tiananmen Square
crisis of 1989, and the new order of President Xi
Jinping. A compelling portrait of a single civilisation
over an immense period of time, the book is full of
intimate detail and colourful voices, taking us from the
desolate Mongolian steppes to the ultra-modern world of
Beijing, Shanghai and Hong Kong. It also asks what were
the forces that have kept China together for so long?
Why was China overtaken by the west after the 18th
century? What lies behind China’s extraordinary rise
today? The Story of China tells a thrilling story of
intense drama, fabulous creativity and deep humanity; a
portrait of a country that will be of the greatest
importance to the world in the twenty-first century.
Empire's Children Ellen Boucher 2014-03-13 A definitive
history of child emigration across the British Empire
from the 1860s to its decline in the 1960s.
Glimpses of World History Jawaharlal Nehru 1949
Jawaharlal Nehru and the Indian Polity in Perspective
2014
The Other World Frederick George Lee 2017-10-17 The
Other World - Vol. 1 is an unchanged, high-quality
reprint of the original edition of 1875. Hansebooks is
editor of the literature on different topic areas such
as research and science, travel and expeditions, cooking
and nutrition, medicine, and other genres. As a
publisher we focus on the preservation of historical
literature. Many works of historical writers and
scientists are available today as antiques only.
Hansebooks newly publishes these books and contributes
to the preservation of literature which has become rare
and historical knowledge for the future.
Letters for a Nation Jawaharlal Nehru 2015-10-25 In
October 1947, two months after he became independent
India’s first prime minister, Jawaharlal Nehru wrote the
glimpses-of-world-history-review

first of his fortnightly letters to the heads of the
country’s provincial governments—a tradition he kept
until a few months before his death. This carefully
selected collection covers a range of themes and
subjects, including citizenship, war and peace, law and
order, governance and corruption, and India’s place in
the world. The letters also cover momentous world events
and the many crises the country faced during the first
sixteen years after Independence. Visionary, wise and
reflective, these letters are of great contemporary
relevance for the guidance they provide for our current
problems and predicaments.
Glimpses Pat Fowle 2021-11-12 Most of one's life is not
always memorable. I spent a fair amount of my past just
chasing the wind, however, I can recall certain events,
some of which I will share. I'll stick to glimpses. This
is what could be described as a fragmented
autobiography; a story told through noteworthy events
that have occurred during a colourful life. Some are
mystical, some inexplicable. Short stories that involve
humour, but most of all love, like threads of gold that
run through a lifetime.
The Prospect Before Her Olwen Hufton 2011-06-15 Already
hailed by English critics as "one of the most important
works of history to be published since the Second World
War, " Olwen Hufton's fascinating and brilliantly
learned study begins, in this first of two volumes, with
a wide ranging exploration of women's fate in Western
Europe from medieval times to the early modern age. of
illustrations.
Glimpses of the Harvard Past Bernard Bailyn 1986 Essays
on Harvard's history provide sample glimpses of a part
still significant in the twentieth century.
Women and the Vote Jad Adams 2014 Before 1893 no woman
anywhere in the world had the vote in a national
election. A hundred years later almost all countries had
enfranchised women, and it was a sign of backwardness
not to have done so. This is the story of how this
momentous change came about. The first genuinely global
history of women and the vote, it takes the story of
women in politics from the earliest times to the present
day, revealing startling new connections across time and
national boundaries - from Europe and North America to
Asia, Africa, Latin America, and the Muslim world
post-9/11. A story of individuals as well as of wider
movements, it includes the often dramatic life-stories
of women's suffrage pioneers from across the world,
painting vivid biographical portraits of everyone from
Susan B. Anthony and the Pankhursts to hitherto lesserknown activists in China, Latin America, and Africa. It
is also the first major post-feminist history of women's
struggle for the vote. Controversially, Jad Adams
rejects the widely accepted idea that success was
primarily a result of the pressure group politics of the
suffragists and their supporters. Ultimately, he argues,
it was nationalism, not feminism, that was the most
important factor in winning women the vote.
Letters from a Father to His Daughter Jawaharlal Nehru
1929 `I Am Going To Write You Short Accounts Of The
Story Of Our Earth And The Many Countries, Great And
Small, Into Which It Is Divided&I Hope [These] Will Make
You Think Of The World As A Whole And Of Other People In
It As Our Brothers And Sisters . . .' -Jawaharlal Nehru
When Indira Gandhi Was A Little Girl Of Ten, She Spent
The Summer In Mussoorie, While Her Father, Jawaharlal
Nehru, Was Busy Working In Allahabad. Over The Summer,
Nehru Wrote Her A Series Of Letters In Which He Told Her
The Story Of How And When The Earth Was Made, How Human
And Animal Life Began, And How Civilizations And
Societies Evolved All Over The World. Written In 1928,
These Letters Remain Fresh And Vibrant, And Capture
Nehru'S Love For People And For Nature, Whose Story Was
For Him `More Interesting Than Any Other Story Or Novel
That You May Have Read'.
150 Glimpses of the Beatles Craig Brown 2021-10-12
Winner of the 2020 Baillie Gifford Prize for Non-Fiction
A distinctive portrait of the Fab Four by one of the
sharpest and wittiest writers of our time "If you want
to know what it was like to live those extraordinary
Beatles years in real time, read this book.” —Alan
Johnson, The Spectator Though fifty years have passed
since the breakup of the Beatles, the Fab Four continue
to occupy an utterly unique place in popular culture.
Their influence extends far beyond music and into realms
as diverse as fashion and fine art, sexual politics and
religion. When they appeared on The Ed Sullivan Show in
1964, fresh off the plane from England, they provoked an
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epidemic of hoarse-throated fandom that continues to
this day. Who better, then, to capture the Beatles
phenomenon than Craig Brown—the inimitable author of
Ninety-Nine Glimpses of Princess Margaret and master
chronicler of the foibles and foppishness of British
high society? This wide-ranging portrait of the four
lads from Liverpool rivals the unique spectacle of the
band itself by delving into a vast catalog of heretofore
unexamined lore. When actress Eleanor Bron touched down
at Heathrow with the Beatles, she thought that a flock
of starlings had alighted on the roof of the
terminal—only to discover that the birds were in fact
young women screaming at the top of their lungs. One
journalist, mistaken for Paul McCartney as he trailed
the band in his car, found himself nearly crushed to
death as fans climbed atop the vehicle and pressed their
bodies against the windshield. Or what about the Baptist
preacher who claimed that the Beatles synchronized their
songs with the rhythm of an infant’s heartbeat so as to
induce a hypnotic state in listeners? And just how many
people have employed the services of a Canadian dentist
who bought John Lennon’s tooth at auction, extracted its
DNA, and now offers paternity tests to those hoping to
sue his estate? 150 Glimpses of the Beatles is, above
all, a distinctively kaleidoscopic examination of the
Beatles’ effect on the world around them and the world
they helped bring into being. Part anthropology and part
memoir, and enriched by the recollections of everyone
from Tom Hanks to Bruce Springsteen, this book is a
humorous, elegiac, and at times madcap take on the
Beatles’ role in the making of the sixties and of music
as we know it.
Walking With Lions K. Natwar Singh 2012-12-20 The story
goes, apocryphal perhaps, that one day the Ugandan
dictator, Idi Amin, told his foreign minister that the
country's name must be changed to Idi, and he should
inform the UN and all other international bodies. A week
passed. President Amin then summoned the minister and
asked, 'Did you carry out my orders?' He replied saying
that there was a problem. 'What problem?' the president
inquired. 'Your Excellency, there is a country called
Cyprus. The people are called Cypriots. If Uganda were
to be called Idi, we would be called Idiots.' There are
few leaders that K. Natwar Singh, in a diplomatic career
spanning more than three decades, has not known - and
fewer still about whom he has no story to tell. In
Walking with Lions: Tales from a Diplomatic Past, Singh
puts together fifty episodes that entertain, inform and
illuminate. Featured here is Indira Gandhi as a
statesman and friend, alongside other renowned figures
such as Fidel Castro, Haile Selassie and Zia-ul-Haq.
Singh analyses some personalities with disarming
candour, among them Morarji Desai and Lord Mountbatten;
at other times, his admiration for leaders like C.
Rajagopalalchari and Nelson Mandela shines through. In
these pages you will also find a rare, fascinating
glimpse of Godman Chandraswami and his cohort Mamaji,
and their interaction with a surprisingly submissive
Iron Lady Margaret Thatcher. Besides, there are short
tributes to artists, writers, cricketers and film stars,
like M.F. Husain, Nadine Gordimer, Don Bradman and Dev
Anand. Recounted with empathy and humour, this
collection of stories from contemporary history is a
warm, unaffected and reassuring reminder that the great
too can be as fallible as the rest of us.
Memoir Ben Yagoda 2009-11-12 From a critically acclaimed
cultural and literary critic, a definitive history and
analysis of the memoir. From Saint Augustine?s
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Confessions to Augusten Burroughs?s Running with
Scissors, from Julius Caesar to Ulysses Grant, from Mark
Twain to David Sedaris, the art of memoir has had a
fascinating life, and deserves its own biography.
Cultural and literary critic Ben Yagoda traces the
memoir from its birth in early Christian writings and
Roman generals? journals all the way up to the banner
year of 2007, which saw memoirs from and about dogs,
rock stars, bad dads, good dads, alternadads,
waitresses, George Foreman, Iranian women, and a slew of
other illustrious persons (and animals). In a time when
memoir seems ubiquitous and is still highly
controversial, Yagoda tackles the autobiography and
memoir in all its forms and iterations. He discusses the
fraudulent memoir and provides many examples from the
past?and addresses the ramifications and consequences of
these books. Spanning decades and nations, styles and
subjects, he analyzes the hallmark memoirs of the
Western tradition?Rousseau, Ben Franklin, Henry Adams,
Gertrude Stein, Edward Gibbon, among others. Yagoda also
describes historical trends, such as Native American
captive memoirs, slave narratives, courtier dramas
(where one had to pay to NOT be included in a
courtesan?s memoir). Throughout, the idea of memory and
truth, how we remember and how well we remember lives,
is intimately explored. Yagoda's elegant examination of
memoir is at once a history of literature and taste, and
an absorbing glimpse into what humans find interesting-one another.
Land and Law in Mughal India Nandini Chatterjee
2020-03-31 In this innovative, micro-historical approach
to law, empire and society in India from the Mughal to
the colonial period, Nandini Chatterjee explores the
dramatic, multi-generational story of a family of Indian
landlords negotiating the laws of three empires: Mughal,
Maratha and British. This title is also available as
Open Access.
Glimpses of a Global Life Shridath Ramphal 2014-11-22
Shridath "Sonny" Ramphal looks back at the fifteen years
he spent as the Secretary-General of the Commonwealth.
He shares glimpses of conflicts, discussions, and
characters such as Uganda's tyrant, Idi Amin, and the
enlightened spirits of others like Germany's Willy
Brandt and Nelson Mandela — all of whom Ramphal
encountered in his global life.
Waves Across the South Sujit Sivasundaram 2021-05-07
"Per the UK publisher William Collins's promotional
copy: "There is a quarter of this planet which is often
forgotten in the histories that are told in the West.
This quarter is an oceanic one, pulsating with winds and
waves, tides and coastlines, islands and beaches. The
Indian and Pacific Oceans constitute that forgotten
quarter, brought together here for the first time in a
sustained work of history." More specifically,
Sivasundaram's aim in this book is to revisit the Age of
Revolutions and Empire from the perspective of the
Global South. Waves Across the South ranges from the
Arabian Sea across the Indian Ocean to the Bay of
Bengal, and onward to the South Pacific and Australia's
Tasman Sea. As the Western empires (Dutch, French, but
especially British) reached across these vast regions,
echoes of the European revolutions rippled through them
and encountered a host of indigenous political
developments. Sivasundaram also opens the door to new
and necessary conversations about environmental history
in addition to the consequences of historical violence,
the extraction of resources, and the indigenous futures
that Western imperialism cut short"--
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